
Paula C. Littlewood 
Executive Ditector 

April 28, 2017 

WSBA 
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AT supreme@courts.wa.gov 

The Honorable Susan L. Carlson 
Clerk of the Washington Supreme Court 
Temple of Justice 
P.O. Box 40929 
Olympia, WA 98504-0929 

direct line: 206-239-2120 
fox: 206-727-8316 

e-mail: paulal@wsba.org 

Re: WSBA Council on Public Defense Comment on Proposed GR 36 -Jury Selection 

Dear Clerk Carlson, 

. I am writing to share that the Washington State Bar Association's Council on Publlc Defense 
supports the proposed GR 36 on Jury Selection as published for comment by the Washington 
Supreme Court. The Council is In favor of the Court adopting the rule. This position has been 
approved through the WSBA's legislative and court rule comment policy and the position is 
solely that of the Council on Public Defense. 

The WS.BA Council on Public Defense unites members of the public and private defense bar, the 
b.ench, elected officials, prosecutors, and the public to address new and recurring issues 
impacting the public defense system and the public that depends upon it. 

The Council appreciates the Court's consideration of this comment. 

Sincerely, 

~(__~ 
Paula C. Littlewood 

cc: President Robin Haynes, WSBA Board of Governors 
Eileen Farley, Chair, Council on Public Defense 

Working Together to Champion Justice 

Washington State Bar Association• 1325 Fourth Avenue, Suite 600 I Seattle, WA 98101• 206-239-2120 / fax: 206-727-8310 



Tracy, Mary 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Forwarding 

OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Friday, April 28, 2017 3: 18 PM 
Tracy, Mary 
FW: WSBA Council on Public Defense Comment on GR 36 
4.28.17.WSBA Council on Public Defense Comment.GR 36.pdf 

Supreme Court Clerk's Office 

From: Bonnie Sterken [mailto:bonnies@wsba.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 3:13 PM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV> 
Cc: Eileen Farley <Eileen.Farley@nwaj.org>; Robin@giantlegal.net; Diana Singleton <dianas@wsba.org>; Paula 
Littlewood <Paulal@wsba.org>; Daryl Rodrigues <Daryl@Rodrigues.us> 
Subject: WSBA Council on Public Defense Comment on GR 36 

Good afternoon, 

Attached, please find a comment from the Washington State Bar Association's Council on Public Defense regarding the 
proposed GR 36 on Jury Selection. 

Thank you, 

Bonnie Middleton Sterken I Justice Programs Coordinator 
Washington State Bar Association I 206.727.8293 I bonnies@wsb2.,g.rg 
1325 Fourth Avenue, Suite 600 I Seattle, WA 98101-2539 I www.wsba.org 
Pronouns: She/Her 

The WSBA is committed to full access and participation by persons with disabilities. if you have questions 
about accessibility or require accommodation please contact' joyw@wsba.org. 
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